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EDITORIAL

Dear Colleagues,

Archives of Epilepsy continues to grow with your contributions. You can follow the articles published in the journal and share your 
comments, criticisms, and contributions with us in the form of letters to the editor.  

We would like to inform you that you can see the abstracts of the 8th Epilepsy Symposium held on May 16-18, 2025, on our website.  

Unfortunately, various therapeutic molecules developed in the treatment of epilepsy in recent years are not available in our country. 
Some of these drugs seem to work in resistant catastrophic epilepsies. I think we should voice more actively the demand for 
introducing these drugs. Members are invited to share their perspectives on what can be done in this regard with our association. 

I wish you healthy and happy days. 

S. Naz Yeni, M.D., Prof.

Editor-in-Chief




